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Rep. Plumer Statement on Governor’s Budget Address 
 

MADISON, WI – Rep. Jon Plumer released the following statement after Governor Evers’ 

Budget Address at the Capitol this evening:  

“Unfortunately, we saw more of the same from Governor Evers this evening as he introduced his 

proposed state budget. Higher taxes, massive unsustainable spending increases, and liberal wish-

list policies that are dead on arrival. Instead of accepting our offer to work together on issues we 

agree upon, Governor Evers continued his go-it-alone policy and introduced a bloated fiscally 

irresponsible budget this evening.  

Thanks to more than a decade of responsible Republican budgets, Wisconsin currently enjoys a 

significant surplus. We will continue efforts to make significant and transformational tax reform, 

return tax dollars to Wisconsinites, and fund programs that work. I look forward to beginning 

work on our 2023-25 state budget in the Legislature and hearing from constituents on their 

priorities.” 

Rep. Plumer represents the 42nd Assembly District which encompasses Columbia, Dodge, 

Fond du Lac, Green Lake, and Marquette counties. 
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